
From:  "Garcia, Alexander" <garciaa@water.ca.gov> 

To: "Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov" <Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov> 

Date:  7/2/2012 8:15 AM 

Subject:  Bay-Delta Workshop Panels 

 

Hello - 

 

I am interested to participate in the "Anaytical Tools for Evaluating the Water Supply, 

Hydrodynamic and Hydropower Effects of the Bay-Delta Plan" workshop proposed for October 

1 &2. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Alexander Garcia 

Engineer, WR 
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